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Cabbage Roll Dinner 
Another successful event—great cabbage rolls, better than anything from 

Cincinnati German Clubs- Those comments come from our Cincinnati guests -

members of the German-American Citizens League. Danke sehr to all of the 

volunteers who made this happen. 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

Our Fall/Winter Beer Tasting was a great success, so we’re hoping to keep that 

momentum rolling with our Spring/Summer Bier Fest. The event will be held on 

Friday, April 14th . The registration flier will be out shortly. Our aim will be to offer a 

wide range of “drinkable” seasonal styles emphasizing new brews and breweries. 

There are a number of new German Kölsch biers that may also be included. As 

always—great door prizes await! 

 

Boiler 

Several members have inquired about the status of the boiler replacement. We are 

exploring alternatives but, we still plan to establish a special Boiler Replacement 

Fund. As you may know, our boiler is kaput and replacement estimates are in the 

low $30k range. Would anyone want a boiler named after them??? 

 

2023 GERMANFEST PICNIC – 40th Anniversary 

Our next General Picnic Planning meeting for this year’s major “milestone” event 

will be on Monday, April 10th. Our plans for a second stage and expanded footprint 

are looking good. We expect to have Bomberger Park available. Current major 

needs: 

• Overall Volunteer Coordinator 



 

• Food Line Leaders 

• Kinder Korner Co-Chair 

 

John Koerner, president@daytongermanclub.org , 937-429-9251 

President  

 

 

 

From the Facebook Inbox: 

Hello! My name is Aaron Meece. I am a classical singer 

and I am working to improve my German diction. I was 

wondering if anyone at the association would be willing 

to hear me sing a few songs and offer feedback 

regarding the German! I can be reached via email at 

aaronjmeece@gmail.com. Thank you!  
 

 

 

 

New singers are welcome to join us at any time. Choir 

rehearsals are from 7:30-9:00 p.m. on Thursdays. 

Come try it out! 

 

German dance lessons continue on Friday’s at 6pm. No 

prior experience or dance partner needed. Hard sole 

shoes are recommended. Contact 

Volkstaenzer@DaytonGermanClub.org for more 

information.   
 

 



  

 

 

 

We are in need of volunteers to help with 

repairs and maintenance of our club. If 

you have the skills to help out, please 

contact Bill Tackett, our House Liaison at 
HouseLiaison2@DaytonGermanClub.org  

 

 



 

 

The next Baking group meeting is 

Monday, March 20 at 7:00pm.  

New bakers are welcome. 

  

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY  

New 2023 membership directories will be 

published in April and mailed to all members in 

good standing. If you have any changes to make 

in your contact information, then please let me 

know no later than April 15, 2023. 

Danke! 

Cornelia Shockey, Membership Secretary  

Dlt.membership1@gmail.com or 937-815-0036 
 

 



 

 

Part of the proceeds from the Germanfest Picnic goes to underwrite 

scholarships for deserving students who promote the German heritage and 

culture. Including this year's awards, the Germanfest Picnic scholarship 

awards have totaled more than $65,000 since the program's inception. See 

the links below to apply.  

 

Completed application must be received no later than 7:30 P.M., March 

23, 2023. 

Academic Scholarship 

Education Grant  

 

 

 

For all things Liederkranz: 

Https://Linktr.ee/Kranzi_DLT  

 

 



 

 



 

 




